Report to ROS of the PDCWG activities at their meeting held May 13, 2009.
The PDCWG:

· Completed the six sections of NOGRR025 assigned to the PDCWG.  Note that five of those sections were jointly assigned to the QMWG.  A copy of our recommendations was forwarded to the QMWG Chair.  The only “new” Scoring Criteria that needs to be developed [someday] was the Pass/Fail criteria that ERCOT will use when surveying QSEs to attest that they have the capability to operate in the Constant Frequency Control mode [NP 8.1.1.2.1 (2)].
· Started a discussion of the need for QSEs to send Resource estimated governor response to ERCOT in the Nodal Market and for ERCOT use it to calculate an estimated actual net MW output at 60HZ.  ERCOT would then use that value to monitor, in real-time, whether or not a Resource is operating between LSL and HSL.
· Discussed the type of QSE EMS changes that will be required to change all scheduled ramping [BES and BPS] from 10 minutes to 14 minutes per PRR 803.  This change is scheduled to Go-Live during the third quarter of 2009.

· Reviewed the status of PRR 787.

· Analyzed the QSE performance following Resource trips on 4/9/09, 4/15/09 and 4/17/09.
The next PDCWG meeting is June 10, 2009.

Respectfully submitted by Bob Green, May 13, 2009.

